
  

 
 
 
 
 
February 28, 2023 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: EB-2022-0048 - London Hydro Inc. – Application for 2023 Rates 

 
As directed in the Board’s February 24, 2023 letter, with attached draft decision and rate order, 

London Hydro is identifying concerns that we have with respect to the draft rate order.     

 

The draft rate order does not appear to reflect the most recent rates approved by the Board in other     

regulatory proceedings, namely: 

     
Wholesale Market Service Rate (WMS) – not including CBR should be $0.0041/kWh instead of $0.0030/kWh 

Rural or Remote Electricity Rate Protection Charge (RRRP) should be $0.0007/kWh instead of $0.0005/kWh 

Specific charge for access to the power poles should be $36.05/pole/year rather than $34.76/pole/year 
 

 
The Rate Generator Model also does not appear to have been updated for the latest approved 
WMS and RRRP rates. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 

 
 

Mike Packer, CMA, CA 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
(519) 661-5800 X5750 
packerm@londonhydro.com  


